## Palo Verde Park Post

August 2022

## Curious about Park Updates? Come Get the Skinny Aug. 2

Join the city's Parks and Recreation Department for an update on capital projects coming soon, including the basketball court expansion and cover, pickleball court conversion and field lighting.

The one-hour meeting will take place Tuesday, **Aug. 2 at 6 p.m.** at the Fountain of Life Church, 710 S. Kolb Road. Bring your questions and observations!





## Donated Mulch, Neighbors' Muscle Helps Builds Tree Health



Investment takes a village.

Many thanks to Tucson Clean and Beautiful for donating tons of mulch, valued at about \$1,000, to Parks and Recreation and Ward 2 for their assistance.

Thanks to the Palo Verde Park Neighborhood neighbors wielding shovels, rakes and wheelbarrows. The project will strengthen the trees in our water harvesting project.





## Voila! Before & Afters Show Softball Field Freshens Up





Thanks to all the donors who helped us reach our goal to fund our new mural!

Neighborhood muralist and artist Angela Pittenger brightened up the northeast corner of the park by the softball fields.

Now, if only the weeds were had less staying power!



